

Class Agents Letter

Class of 1959

Class Agents
Bob Wedgeworth
Craig Green
Roger Billings

Alumni and Parent Relations Office 301 W. Wabash Ave. Crawfordsville, IN 47933 765-361-6360 alumni@wabash.edu wabash.edu

September 26, 2019

Dear 59ers,

As we prepare for the 2019 Homecoming weekend I want to thank you for your generous support this past year.

I attended Commencement and was inspired by the speeches and the accomplishments of the Class of 2019.

We have just received word that a group of alums have pledged funds for a new Little Giant stadium that will open in the fall of 2020. Also Max Servies '58 has just published a new book on intercollegiate athletics at Wabash.

Next spring the Malcolm X Institute will celebrate its 50th anniversary. We expect to welcome an impressive group of African American alums back to campus.

On Saturday we will hold our annual Class Agent meeting. We will be discussing ways in which we can serve our classmates better. Let us know what you would like for us to do for you?

All in all, we anticipate another great year for Wabash, the 6th winningest football program in NCAA Division III history! Go Wabash!

Bob Wedgeworth Craig Green Roger Billings Class Agents

